
AGOC 
11/28/06 
 
Present:  Mike McDaniel (chair), Mitch Holifield, Charles Harris, Bill Humphrey, Julie 
Isaacson, Len Frey, Joanna Grymes (secretary) 
 
A concern was brought forward regarding a PRTC decision.  How such decisions fit 
within the context of AGOC responsibilities was discussed.  Further information about 
the decision will be collected by McDaniel.  

A draft from the Dean’s Council was brought forward for Faculty Handbook Update 
Procedures.  This was briefly discussed; no action was taken. 

The AGOC continued to refine its proposed changes for the Faculty Handbook change 
process. 

Next Meeting: December 5, 3:30, in the large Nursing committee room 
 


